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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT—26TH/27TH MARCH 2022 

 

 

Saturday - vigil of the fourth sunday of lent 26th 5.00pm 

6.00pm 

Our Lady’s 

Our lady’s 

Karen Easton & Lilia Quindo RIP 

Novena to Our Mother of Perpetual Help 

Sunday –  fourth sunday of lent 27th 9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Brew Family Intentions 

Monday -  (Lenten feria) 28th    

Tuesday  -  (Lenten feria) 29th 9.30am Our lady’s Cyril Stevenson RIP 

Wednesday -  (Lenten Feria)   30th 12 noon Holy cross Janet Mernagh RIP 

Thursday  - (Lenten Feria)   31st 9.30am 

6.00pm 

Our Lady’s 

Holy Cross 

Monica Dexter RIP 

Stations of the Cross 

Friday -   (Lenten feria) 1st 12 noon 

7.00pm 

Holy cross 

Our Lady’s 

Intentions of Siobhan & Dan 

Stations of the Cross 

Saturday - vigil of the fifth sunday of lent 

(passion Sunday) 

2nd 5.00pm Our Lady’s Intentions of Martyn Swaby and family 

Sunday –  fifth sunday of lent (passion Sunday) 

 

3rd 9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Brew Family Intentions 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  

Saturday 2nd April — Pauline Lynch 
Sunday 3rd April — Pietro Albano  

 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 2nd April — Kath Huckerby & Sam Cropley 
Sunday 3rd April —  Monica Cassidy & Jason Young 

 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR APRIL  

Team D ( Anthony, Gloria & Phil) 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 
April 3rd -  Paul Glover 

 
HOLY CROSS—WELCOMERS 

April 3rd —  Dominic Dixon & Lauren Whitehouse  
 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 
April 3rd — Colleen Cash & Rose Cash 

A PRAYER FOR UKRAINE 
We pray that the Lord God sends His Holy Spirit to all the people of Ukraine 

and gives them the grace of endurance in faith, hope and love amid the 
current ordeals; may peace be granted throughout Ukraine and may the 

Ukrainian nation be delivered from all enemies, so that we may glorify the 
good and merciful God in justice and truth. Lord hear us and have mercy. 

Amen. 

 
APPEAL FOR UKRAINE 

 We remember in our prayers all the people who are suffering as a result of 
the situation in the Ukraine. In this time of fear and conflict, may they know 
God’s presence and peace.  Thank you to all those who have donated items 

to date but please note, due to transport issues, we are no longer able to 
accept any more items at this stage. We can still accept money  

donations and we will ensure that they are forwarded on. 
 

CHURCH'S WELCOME FOR UKRAINIAN REFUGEES  
An online workshop for anyone interested in knowing more about, or 
developing, the Church's welcome for Ukrainian Refugees is being held 
this coming Monday, 28th March, at 2.00pm-3.30pm.  To register for the  
event, visit bit.ly/ParishesofWelcome or email                                          
caritas@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
 

HELP REQUIRED 
 Nottingham University Hospitals are undertaking an independent  

review of maternity services and is asking for feedback from as many 
families as possible, across all faiths, who have experience of maternity 
services at NUH between 2006 and 2021. This feedback will help to pro-

vide the very best local maternity services in the future. 
To participate please visit https://

independentmaternityreviewnotts.nhs.uk/get-involved, or email 
nnccg.nottsmaternityreview@nhs.net 

 

LENT 2022: 40 DAYS FOR LIFE  
‘40 Days for Life’ is a Christian campaign group, the purpose of which is to 
save the lives of unborn children through prayer, fasting and community 

outreach. Please pray with us until Palm Sunday. For further details please 
visit: www.40daysforlife.com/Nottingham. Or call Carol on 07547795315. 

 

 

CONFIRMATION 2022 OUR LADY’S & HOLY CROSS 
Bishop Patrick will be visiting Holy Cross on Tuesday 12th July 

2022 to confirm our young people and any adult who wishes to be 
confirmed.  The Sacrament of Confirmation is open to  

anyone who is currently in Year 9 and upwards.  If you think you 
would like to receive the Sacrament, please contact the office for 
an application form and further information. Please note: if you 

are under 18, your parent or guardian must request on your      
behalf. 

 

PLANNED GIVING BOXES 
 Planned Giving Boxes recommence on 10th April and are 

ready to collect from the churches. If you require envelopes 
and a box is not available for you at back of church, please  

contact the office asap.  Thank you for your continued financial 
support.  

 

HOLY THURSDAY MASS 
If anyone from Our Lady’s church can give a lift to someone    

without transport to the Holy Thursday Mass on 14th April at Holy 
Cross church, Hucknall, 7.30 p.m. , would they please put their 

name and a contact number on the list at the back of church.  If 
you require a lift, please put your name and contact number in 

the column marked “lift needed.”. 
 

EXTRA-ORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION  
There will be a meeting for the Extra-ordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion of both Holy Cross and Our Lady’s on Tuesday 29th 

March at 7pm at Our Lady’s. 

 
BIBLE STUDY—HOLY CROSS 

Please note due to the Extra-ordinary Ministers meeting on  
Tuesday 29th there will be no Bible study on this day. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS & REGISTRATION 
If anyone would like to register their details at either of our 
churches, please complete a registration card at the back of 

church and hand it to one of the welcomers.  Alternatively, you 
can email your details to the office.  If you can help with any    

ministries within the Church,  please indicate which ones you are 
able to commit to.   

LENTEN PROGRAMME 

HOLY WEEK & EASTER 
Palm Sunday April 10th 

Holy Cross - Mass at 9.00am & Our Lady’s - Mass at 11.00am 
Maundy Thursday April 14th 
Holy Cross Mass at 7.00pm 

Good Friday April 15th  
Walk of Witness Bulwell Baptist Church Short Service 9.45am, Main Street Outdoor Service 10.30am. 

Holy Cross—Passion 3.00pm & Our Lady’s—Passion 3.00pm 
Easter Vigil Holy Saturday April 16th 

Our Lady’s Vigil Mass—7.30pm 
Easter Sunday 

Holy Cross Mass at 9.30am & Our Lady’s Mass at 11.00am 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS  
 DURING LENT 

Holy Cross —Thursday at 6pm  
 

Our Lady’s—Friday at 7pm 

RECONCILIATION 
Holy Cross—Friday before 12 Noon Mass  

Our Lady’s—Saturday Before 5pm Vigil Mass 
SERVICE OF RECONCILIATION 

Our Lady’s Wednesday 6th April 7pm 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com
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